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DMC Co.,Ltd.

Takanawa Sengakuji Ekimae Bldg. 11F
2-18-10, Takanawa, Minato-ku, Tokyo
108-0074, Japan

Tell: +81-3-6721-6736

Fax: +81-3-6721-6732

Subject: Continuation of DUSx000 Series Capacitive Touch Controller and New Offers

Dear Valued Customer,

We hope this message finds you well. DMC is happy to share some excellent news with you regarding
our DUSX000 series products.

As you may recall, last year we announced our plan to discontinue the production of the DUSx000 series
due to the discontinuation of the main IC supply from the semiconductor manufacturer. We understand
that this may have caused concern, and we appreciate your patience during this challenging time.

Despite the current global shortage of semiconductors and the rapidly changing market trends, our
procurement and engineering teams have located and qualified an on-going supply of the main IC for our
DUSX000 series.

We are pleased to inform you that we have withdrawn our decision to discontinue the production of the
DUSX000 series as previously announced. We will continue to supply the DUSx000 series products.

For those customers who evaluated the successor products (DUSx200B series) last year, we ask you to
consider continuing to use the DUSx000 series or adopting the new DUSx200B series. Both product
lines are available to accommodate your needs.

To celebrate this great news, we have taken the following steps:

1) We immediately resumed production of the DUSx000 series, ensuring that these products will be
available to you in the shortest possible time.

2) We prepared our customer support team to assist you with any questions or concerns you may have,
or to help you place an expedited order for the DUSX000 series or the DUSx200B series products.

We take this opportunity to thank you for your loyalty and understanding during the global supply chain
challenge around us. We are confident that our DUSx000 and DUSx200B series products will continue to
meet your needs and exceed your expectations with DMC’s best-in-class technology and quality.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please reach out to us. We are always here to help.
Thank you for choosing DMC, and we look forward to serving you for many years to come.

Best Regards,

Yoshiyuki Yamanaka

Yoshiyuki Yamanakao

Director of Sales

DMC Co.,Ltd.



